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Families Are Invited to Join the Solana Beach School District 
For Parent Education Night on December 9, 2020  

Dr. Larry Rosen, Ph.D. Presents 
'Children and Screens: What Do We Know and What Can You Do?’ 

 

What:​ ​ Families are invited to join us for an 

informative night about computer screen time 
and its effect on our children. Psychologist and 
educator Dr. Larry Rosen, Ph.D., will address 
this topic via Zoom. 

When:​ ​ Wednesday, December 9, 6:30 p.m. 

How:​  The presentation will be held on Zoom, 

using this link:   

https://sbsd.zoom.us/j/99822942958?pwd 

=eXNlc2N6NkYwSlZHaDkvUE8xSFAvdz09 

  

Please see the flyer for more details. Flyers are 
available in English, Spanish, and Chinese 
(attached to email). 
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